Welcome to NCC (Term 1 newsletter)

Posted on 5 Feb 2024.

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We would like to warmly welcome your child/ ward to the NCC family.

Thank you for your continued support.

We hope that NCC will provide your child/ ward with a rewarding, fun and unforgettable experience.
Please refer to the document attached for more photos and updates about our NCC activities.

Best regards,

Mr Christopher Hoan

File attachments

Welcome letter to NCC (Term 1 newsletter).docx



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L2fI_4XxE1l7rYLHDYcxw9yGKp9O4px0/edit?usp=drive_link

